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I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm. 
 
I object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm which will over develop this area ,especially with the 
proposed development of Bodkin Farm. 
 
The development of Brooklands Farm would put tremendous pressure on the already struggling  drainage and 
sewage system. 
This development would also have an impact on other issues including  the Local Health Service and  Wildlife 
habitats. 
 
There is also a proposed possibility of a Slip Road off the New Thanet Way.,This had not been mentioned previously.. 
This addition to the plans would create vast volumes of traffic using an already very busy Chestfield road, especially 
at school run times as it  would create a direct route from the New to the Old Thanet Way and visa versa. Whitstable 
is also a very popular and busy tourist spot. 
 
For the above reasons I would ask the Council to look again at the proposed planning and find an alternative site for 
the development of the   houses required. 
 
Regards 
Daphne Candler 
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